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This Week… 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we have learnt the digraphs 
‘air’ ‘er’ and learnt to read words with double 
letters: dd mm tt bb rr gg pp ff’. We have been 
practicing our spelling and spelt words like ‘chair 
‘letter’ ‘rabbit’ and ‘kitten’.  We learnt the tricky 
words ‘are’ ‘sure’ and ‘pure’.  
 

In maths we have been working on word 
problems. The children have been working on 
problems like finding out how many animals are 
hiding if we know there are three animals 
altogether but can only see one. 

 

 
This week Reception have been learning about 
Chinese New Year. This learning has been 
immersed into our provision. We have been 
creating Chinese dragons, moving pom-poms 
with chopsticks and drawing Chinese number 
symbols in red glitter.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Drago Marfitt 
Daffodils: Seb O’Regan 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Mental Health Week 
 

This upcoming week is Children’s Mental 
Health week with the focus on ‘Know Yourself 
to Grow Yourself’. This Tuesday we are going 
to be spending a session outside learning in 

Forest School. As the weather is still very cold 
and wet outside can we ask that the children 

bring welly boots and a waterproof/warm 
coat. 

 

Beatles Day  
 

Reception had such an amazing time 
celebrating Beatles day, we learned all about 
them and listened to lots of amazing music.   

Check out our pictures on Twitter (X). 
 
 
 
 

 


